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May 2, 2024 

 
 
Dear all members, 
 
Greetings from REAAA Korean Chapter. 
 
As the chairperson of the Hwang Fund Committee, I am pleased to announce its very first call 
for nomination of the Hwang Award 2025.  
 
The Hwang Award, established with the generous donation of Mr. Hwang Gwang-ung, would 
recognize and celebrate REAAA members and their dedication towards the Association every 
four year. The Hwang Fund Committee welcomes applications from any REAAA member, 
who made a significant contribution to REAAA and its activities. Please find the attachments 
and relevant information for your further reference. 
 
I would like to specially request the Governing Council members to support this endeavor by 
nominating competent candidates so that the Award’s positive impact can be ensured. 
 
If you have any questions or request concerning this matter, please feel free to contact our 
chapter (Mr. Jay Park / kirc@kroad.or.kr). 
 
Thank you for your continuous support. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 

  
 

Jong Gon, Park 
Chairperson 
Hwang Fund Committee 
 
Encl.  

1. Call for Nomination of the Hwang Award 2025 
2. Application Form 
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